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The code has been used as a mechanism for control of medical practitioners by some unscrupulous medical
administrators when those doctors have spoken to the issues of clinical governance NOT being addressed by
medical administration and executive staff.

Perhaps there should be very clear instructions for medical administration who use the Code of Conduct as a
form of bullying that behaviour is not acceptable. There should be sanctions for a medical practitioner who uses
the code in this way.

I am happy to be contacted about this statement

KerrieMacDonald FRACP
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